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MOPS Hot Lunch 
This Friday, as a “Thank You” to the 
school for our flexibility and help 
during MOPS, the ladies who plan and 
lead MOPS are providing hot lunch for 
the entire school. There’s no need to 
pack a lunch for your child, and you do 
not need to send money or purchase a 
lunch ticket, as this lunch is “on them”.

What a wonderful treat for us! If you 
see them, be sure to thank them for the 
lunch!
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Library Book

Tomorrow is our day to 
go to the school library. 
Please help your child 
remember to bring the 
book(s) he or she 
checked out so that new 
books can be checked 
out. :)

PE Shoes

Just another quick 
reminder that your child 
needs to bring or wear 
PE shoes on days we have 
PE class. Sandals are 
NOT safe shoes for kids 
to run around and play in 
during PE class, as Mrs. 
Ridgeway does her best 
to get kids to actively 
participate and tripping 
is a higher risk in sandals 
or other open-toed shoes. 
If your child chooses to 
wear sandals to school, he 
or she needs to bring 
tennis shoes to change 
into prior to PE class.

THIS WEEK’S NEWS
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Auction Thank Yous
Thank you so much to everyone who helped 
to make the auction a success. Whether it 
was through item donation, helping with the 
plant sale, set up, clean up, attendance, or 
bidding/donating funds, we could not have 
made this auction run smoothly without 
each person who volunteered in some way.

I have not officially heard yet what the total 
funds raised are, but my sister (who tends to 
do some number crunching) totaled the 
majority of the oral auction portion of the 
evening at more that $21,000. I believe that 
means the school’s bills and expenses for the 
remainder of the year will be covered with 
some excess! :)

Also, special thanks to Shelly Bernier for 
coordinating our class basket!

Box Tops
Parent Club will be collecting box tops 
through the end of the year, so keep sending 
them in! :)

SCRIP Program
Don’t forget about the SCRIP program! You 
can order gift cards for the same dollar 
amount and help raise funds for our school! 
Watch for an order form. :)
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Dates to Keep in Mind 

-May 25: May Chapsembly
-May 27: Book Orders Due!
-May 30: NO SCHOOL-
Memorial Day
-June 7: K/8th Grade 
Graduation
-June 9: Field Day/Last Day of 
School 

Miss Wilson’s Email 

scsmisswilson@gmail.com 

Classroom Website 

scswilson.weebly.com

Spelling City 

http://www.spellingcity.com/SCSMissWilson/
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